
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF ANDOVER 

REFERENDUM 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2019 

 

 

 The Electors and Citizens qualified to vote in the Town of Andover are 

hereby warned to meet at their respective polling place in said Town on Tuesday, 

November 5, 2019 for the following purpose;  

 

To see if the Town will allocate up to $40,000.00 from the General Fund to pay 

for IT Infrastructure upgrades. 

 

The location of the polling place is as follows; 

 

Town Office Building Community Room  - 17 School Road – Andover, CT 

 

The polls will be open from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Absentee Ballots are available in the Town Clerk’s Office for anyone who is eligible 

to vote in the Town of Andover who will not be able to vote in person at the polls. 

 

Dated at Andover, Connecticut this 24th day of October, 2019. 

 

Carol H. Lee 

Town Clerk 

 


